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June 28, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Rick French 

Director, Human Resourses 

PO Box 850137 

Mesquite TX 75185-0137 

 

 

Dear Mr. French, 

 

 

It has been my pleasure to get to know you and your staff through my service on the Civil 

Service Commission.  I hope that my deliberations and subsequent decisions with the other 

commissioners have been in the best interest of the entire city.  It has broadened me. 

 

Through a series of serious discussions, Emily and I have decided to move to a 55+ apartment in 

Garland.  Therefore, I must submit my resignation as a member of the Civil Service Commission, 

effective immediately.   

 

Please extend my sincere thanks to your staff for all their help, to Mr. Young for his expert 

guidance, and Ms. Shepard and Ms. DeLeGarza for so graciously sharing the dais with me.   

 

Thank you for always being available to answer questions without bias and being a strong 

advocate of the established rules of procedure.  I wish you well in your continuing service to the 

city. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Terry Joe Tosch  


